Home Learning
We have added some work to the school website for you to complete at home. 
There is an English comprehension, some Grammar and some Maths.
You can also do Spelling Shed and TT Rock Stars, as well as your usual reading and AR quizzes.
Please bring your completed work into school, so that we can mark it.
We are looking forward to seeing you soon,
Mrs Koslowski-Smith, Mrs Wood, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Grimbaldeston


